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ARMENIA WILL NOT PARTICIPATE IN UPCOMING CSTO MILITARY EXERCISE

- 06.08.2024

Massis Post (05 August 2024)

 

Armenia will not send representatives to the upcoming military exercise conducted by the 
Collective Security Treaty Organization (CSTO).

Units of special forces from CSTO-member states, including Belarus, Kazakhstan, Kyrgyzstan, and 
Tajikistan, will gather in Russias Siberian city of Novosibirsk on August 14 for a three-day drill 
codenamed Cobalt-2024.

On August 14, 2024, under the leadership of the Federal Service of the National Guard of the 
Russian Federation, the opening of the Cobalt-2024 exercise will take place at the departments 
training center in the Novosibirsk region. The exercise will involve the command and control units 
of the CSTO rapid response collective forces and special purpose units. The exercises will end on 
August 16, CSTO said in a statement.

Click for more.
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